
• Identify the source of your drinking water.
• Show any substance and levels detected in drinking water.
• Describe any treatment used to make the water safe to  drink.
• Explain the terms used in the regulation of drinking water.

We are blessed with water that is among the best in the world, 
and your awareness of your water supply is an important part of 
protecting and conserving this finite resource. Please log on to 
www.boardofwatersupply.com, or call us at 748-5041, for more 
information on the Water Quality Report.

A message from the
Board of Water Supply, City & County of Honolulu
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W AT E R  Q U A L I T  Y  R E P O R T
THE QUALIT  Y OF OUR DRINKING WATER

The Board of Water Supply works hard to provide a safe, dependable, 
and affordable drinking water supply to Oahu customers throughout 
the year.
Each year, we provide our customers with an annual report on the 
quality and contents of our drinking water. You should receive your 
2021 Water Quality Report by July 1.
Please take the time to read it. It will:


